
 
 

Dear Dr. Ken-ichi Nibu 丹生健一,   

It is our pleasure and privilege to invite you as Speaker to the 9th Congress of The Asian Society 

of Head & Neck Oncology in conjunction with the 28th Vietnamese ORL-HNS Congress 

(ASHNO – VSO 2025), which will be held in Ho Chi Minh City -Vietnam from 1 – 2 November 

2025. If you are able to come and speak, please kindly confirm by revert and also send us preferred 

topics you wish to present before 30th April, 2025 so we can arrange it in the Scientific Program. 

We are now working on an exciting and comprehensive scientific program with a wide range of 

topics, lectures, presentations and instruction courses. The 9th ASHNO & 28th VSO Congresses 

will provide an opportunity and a platform for clinicians and researchers to share the latest studies 

and clinical information in Otolaryngology - Head & Neck Oncology to other professionals in the 

same field. We also know that you have a big team so we wish to invite your team to participate 

in our congress, including submitting abstracts for free paper and poster presentations... It would 

be great if you could share the emails and contacts of several of your ENT specialist colleagues 

that we can invite to speak and participate at our congress.  

As invited Speaker, we would like to offer you complimentary registration.  

We look forward to hearing from you and welcoming you to Ho Chi Minh City for The 9th 

ASHNO & 28th VSO Congresses. 

Sincerely yours, 

 

 

 

 

 

Prof. Tran Phan Chung Thuy 

President of The Vietnamese Society of Otorhinolaryngology 

President of ASEAN ORL – HNS Federation 

President Elect of ASHNO 2025 

Official website: Opening soon


